
Intervention by Korea on the Registry (14 June 2011) 

 

Korea is of the view that operationalizing the registry is one priority 

among our works regarding developing countries’ mitigation actions. To 

help Parties envisage how recording NAMAs in the registry would work, 

the Secretariat will be able to provide Parties with some relevant good 

practices. The Secretariat would also be able to compile mitigation 

actions in the INF document in a more arranged manner as a prototype 

of the registry. Those actions may correspond to the content specified in 

the paragraph 56 (a) of 1/COP.16 in a sense that they can be scaled up 

with appropriate international support. In this context, Korea supports the 

idea that double listing in the matching section and the recognition 

section would be allowed. 

 

In terms of the information to be given in NAMA proposals, Korea views 

that there could be flexibility about the aspect of estimated emission 

reduction. The requirement of specifying effects of actions, if any, should 

not place a hurdle for developing countries to receiving support for 

realizing their mitigation potential. 

 

Korea expects further discussions on the modalities and the guideline of 

the registry including information to be given by available support, the 

matching criteria and ways to maintain balance between need for 

support and support available actually. 


